475 Lesser Street, LLC

February 19, 2015 RECEIVED

Alameda County Environmental Health Services By Alameda County Environmental Health at 10:51 am, Mar 11, 2015
Attn: Jerry Wickham

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alameda, CA 947502-6577

Re: 475 Lesser Street, Building 2, Oakland CA

Dear Mr. Wickham,

Pursuant to the Case File Review for Fuel Leak Case No. RO0003135, and the
recommendations of Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH), 475 Lesser Street,

LLC has sealed the entrance to Building 2 and has placed “no entry” signage at the door.

Please see the enclosed photo as well as a copy of the notice posted as evidence of this,
and feel free to reach out if you have further questions regarding this matter.

Thank you,

)y

" Daniel Rabin
Manager

c/o Rabin Management Company | 200 Pine Street 8" Floor San Francisco CA 94104 | 415.522.5700
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Entry prohibited due
to possible vapor
Intrusion concerns.

Please contact property owner with questions.
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